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Eastern Okanagan Waterfront Enhancement

City of Penticton

The Visioning for an enhanced Penticton waterfront resulted in the development of three options,
ranging from minimal development of a waterfront passive park to the mixed use commercial/public
option shown above. The passive use option although relatively inexpensive to build would result in the

highest ongoing operating costs for the city. The “mixed use” concept would require significant private
investment for construction and long term operation.



